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Comments: To whom it may concern, We should be gaining access for recreational use to public lands instead of

losing access to public lands. As handicapped people we should have to the land we supported and protected in

our lifetime and our forefathers. Too many closures and not enough access!! Our tax dollars have supported the

care of the lands. The impression is the Forest Service is driving us off our lands.  


